

To: Mr. Adam Dzwonkowski
President of the Polish Chess Federation

Date: 21 June 2017

Dear Adam,

We warmly congratulate you for your election in the post of the President of the Polish Chess Federation.

We are sending our best wishes for your success as you prepare to take up the responsibilities and challenges of your new duties.

We look forward to working with you not only to build closer relations between ECU and Polish Chess Federation but also to raise our efforts for the development of Chess.

Best wishes, Zurab Azmaiparashvili

ECU President